
Communication from EAT Up Catering 
 
February Hot Lunch Orders Start Now 

   

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
  
We are pleased to share the February hot lunch order forms with you! Please see 
the links below to place your orders depending on your preferred payment method: 
 

 

  

Credit Card Checkout:  

 

https://form.jotform.com/2
50131181274244 

 
   

 

https://outlook.office.com/mail/id/AAQkADVlMWMxYmE5LTIwNzgtNDE4ZS1hYTg4LWQyNmY0NmU5Yjc1MwAQAAIehqsqoe1Nt3bpqADnAfs%3D#x_top
https://form.jotform.com/250131181274244
https://form.jotform.com/250131181274244


 

  

E-Transfer Checkout: 

 

https://form.jotform.com/2
50136356810249 

 
   

 

Order Deadline: Orders must be submitted by January 27 to secure your 
child’s lunches for February. 
  
Cancellation Policy: If you need to cancel, please email us at least 48 hours 
in advance. 
  
If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to reach out. We’re here 
to help! 
  
Thank you for choosing Eat-Up Catering. We look forward to serving your family 
in January! 
  
Warm regards, 
 
Eat-Up Catering Team 
[eatupbc@hotmail.com] 
   

 
https://eatupcatering.ca  
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